Secretary’s Message February 10, 2016

Dear Region 5 Friends,

This is an addendum to Packet A for our March 2016 assembly. It contains the following:

A2.01 This message

A2.02 Our Policies and Procedures as they should have appeared in the last Packets C and A

A2.03 Region 5 Handbook Table of Contents reflecting the changes in the Policies sections and
page numbers

A2.04 through A2.09 Additional Motions from the Bylaws Committee

My apologies for sending out incorrect Policies in the last two packets.
Expect Packet B by the beginning of March.

Yours in recovery,

Susan :-)

847-710-8823
susan.m.oa@gmail.com



